
Joel Paulson 

Planning Director 

Town of Los Gatos 

December 7, 2022   *Revised January 24, 2023* 

RE:  Fence Height exception 

16185 George Street 

Dear Joel, 

Please accept our request for a fence height exception at Roberts Rd. based on a considerable safety 

and security concern as specifically outlined in the zoning regulations for fence height exceptions. 

 We are proposing a 6 foot high wood fence (20% open). 

We are concerned about the safety and liability due to that sidewalk area being used as a school 

pick up area and the kids may climb over or sit on the fence if it was built at the required 3 foot 

height.  *Per Sect. 29.40.0320 exceptions, the situation demonstrates that (d) a special security 

concern exists that cannot be practically addressed through alternatives.* 

• See Site Plan for location and description of proposed 6 foot wood fence (20% open

• See Fence Detail  ).  *As measured to the top of posts*

• See Concept Photo of fence at corner of George Street and Mitchell

Please contact me with any comments or questions. 

Sandra Paim Architect 

(408) 315-1403

EXHIBIT 5



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Page  

Intentionally  

Left Blank 
 


